
Aintree Estate Bulletin 

Wednesday  23rd October 2024

Dear Resident, 

We are sending you this regular bulletin to keep you informed 
about upcoming works on the Aintree Estate construction site. 

Recently completed works:
• Concrete frame block C
• Concrete frame block AB up to level 6

Upcoming works: 
• External perimetral wall enclosures with metal frame and 

gypsum boards
• Scaffold installation
• Brickwork cladding 
 
Artwork mural for hoarding 228-232 Dawes Road
On 28th October 2024 we will be installing an artwork mural on the 
hoarding that faces 228-232 Dawes Road. The mural will be drilled 
onto the existing hoarding and will be 14 metres in length. 

The mural has been created by members of the Fulham Good 
Neighbours’ Art Club who have collectively lived in Fulham for 470 
years.  It serves as a heartfelt tribute to Fulham, celebrating the 
borough’s changing seasons and iconic landmarks. On 29th October 
at 10:15am we will be unveiling the artwork hoarding with Fulham 
Good Neighbours in a small ceremony. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding.
If you have any questions, please contact: 
Joan Borzak, Managing Resident Liaison Officer
07793 902 544
hartoppandlannoy@higginspartnerships.co.uk
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